| strongly oppose reducing the maximum loading weight of a motorboat to be less than 4,000 pounds. This change would make it
so all water sports boats manufactured currently would not be allowed to obtain water sports tow permits. There are already zones
for water sports and it working well. Please reject this change. Thank you, Joseph M Pfleiger.



